CONFIDENTIAL

UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO
THE GOVERNING COUNCIL

REPORT NUMBER 35 OF THE ACADEMIC APPEALS BOARD

To the Academic Affairs Committee,
University of Toromto.

Your Board reports that it held a meseting on Wednesday,
November 16th, 1977 at 4:00 p.m. in the Council Chamber, Faculty of Pharmacy,
at which the following were present:

Professor J.B. Dunlop (In the Chair) Mr. David Tennenhouse
Professor Dennis Duffy Mr. Michael Treacy
Professor B. Kovrig Miss M. Salter, Secretary

Professor Peter Salus
In Attendance:

Mr. Vi Dean J.M. Ham,
School of Graduate Studies
Mr. Alok Mukherjee,
President, Indian Students' Association Mr. Peter White
School of Graduate Studies
Mr. Michael Simon,
Ontario Human Rights Commission Professor B. Tabarrok
Department of Mechanical Engineering

THE FOLLOWING ITEM IS REPORTED FOR INFORMATION
THE MEETING WAS HELD IN CLOSED SESSION
1. Mr, V. )

At its meeting on Wednegday, November 16th, 1977, the Academic
Appeals Board heard the appeal of Mr. V. from a decision of
the Applications and Memorials Committee of the School of Graduate Studies,
upholding the decision of the Graduate Department of Mechanical Engineering in
January, 1976 to retract its acceptance of the appellant into the Master's
Programme because of his unsatisfactory work. The appellant had been granted
provisional registration in October, 1975 but had not completed the registra-
tion process. He did not write examinations in the two courses he was
attending and his work on his project had become unsatisfactory. On the
evidence before the Board there was no basis to doubt the Department's decision.

The Board's decision is that the appeal should be dismissed.

Secretary Chairman
November 21st, 1977






